
 
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

 
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

 
Official bid documents including plans and specifications for the following project are 
now available*: 
 

SIERRA NEVADA STREET SANITARY SEWER REHABILITATION 
PROJECT NO. UW18029 (FORMERLY M18029) 

 
Project Description: Rehabilitate approximately 1,552 linear feet of 36-inch 

sewer line along Sierra Nevada Street between Hazelton 
Avenue and Worth Street, and along Hazelton Avenue 
between Sierra Nevada Street and Wilson Way. 

  

Engineer's Estimate: Below $1,600,000 
  

License Required: Class "A" 
  

Deadline to Submit Questions: January 31, 2022 
  

Mandatory Job Walk: N/A 
  

Bid Opening Date: Thursday, February 3, 2022, 2 p.m.,  
City Hall, Clerk’s Office 

 
*Note: Official bid documents, including plans and specifications, may be                

obtained from the City of Stockton web site at www.stocktonca.gov/pwbid.   
 
 All bids submitted for this project must conform with the requirements of the official 

bid documents, including plans and specifications, Instructions to Bidders, 
complete Bid Forms Package, and any Letters of Clarification issued during the 
bidding process. Bids must be submitted to the City Clerk’s Office on or before      
2 p.m. on the Bid Opening Date. 

 
City of Stockton, City Clerk’s Office 

City Hall 
425 N. El Dorado Street 

Stockton, CA 95202 
 

During these times of local health concerns, bid openings are closed to the public.    
Bidders and the public are invited to view the live stream of the bid opening at: 
http://www.stocktonca.gov/government/oMeetings/councilMeetings.html 
 
If you would like additional information regarding this project, please contact Ray Deyto, 
Project Manager, at (209) 937-8869, or email at Ray.Deyto@stocktonca.gov, or Travis 
Pazin, Project Manager, at (209) 937-5654, or email at Travis.Pazin@stocktonca.gov.  


